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12th October 2023
Dear Parents/ Carers, 
SUPERHERO FUNDRAISING DAY – WEDNESDAY 8TH NOVEMBER

We are excited to announce that we will be hosting a Superhero Fundraising Day on Wednesday 8th November to raise money for school funds.  The money raised will be put towards the purchase of new school resources and contribute to class outings and trips.

Children should come to school on this day dressed as their favourite superhero or a hero of their own creation.  All children will also be taking part in a sponsored danceathon, led by Miss Leask. Children can gather sponsors for their efforts using the sponsor sheet overleaf or using our school Just Giving page, link below.  Please share this link with your friends and family and help us to raise as much money as possible.  All money raised should be donated to the school office by Friday 10th November.  We will announce our total the following week.
Thank you for your support,

Ms Randall

Principal Teacher
Thornwood Primary School and Nursery Class,


11 Thornwood Avenue,


Glasgow,


G11 7QZ.


Phone 0141 334 4271





Head Teacher


Caroline E. Dunleavy





Email


headteacher@thornwood-pri.glasgow.sch.uk








Our Vision: To develop happy enthusiastic learners.
Our Values:    Respect     Honesty    Kindness    Doing Our Best   Good Sportsmanship
 Our Aim: To promote ambition and resilience in a supportive and nurturing environment.


